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Some thoughts from Fr. Mike… 
 
 

Dear Friends,  
   

    On this 1st Sunday of the Lenten Season we hear the 

story of the fall of human beings to sin.  The first 

humans knew perfect happiness and lived in harmony 

with God until they were convinced that there was 

something more, something better.  They were tempted 

by the prospect that they could make themselves equal 

to God, and that proved to be too great of a temptation.  

Giving in to that temptation had permanent effects and 

burdened all of humanity, for all times, with a sinful 

heritage.  Because of this, there is sin in our lives and 

will be until the end of our days.  We could not be true 

to ourselves if we did not admit this along with our 

own sinfulness.  However, all is not lost because out of 

the desert comes Jesus to begin the mission of saving 

God’s people.   

     Greater than anything lost by the sinfulness of the 

first humans is the new life won for us by the 

obedience of Jesus.  God took on human flesh and 

shared in our weaknesses so that we would have the 

opportunity to live off the strength of Jesus.  The 

aimless wandering of the previous generations was 

given a chance to have a definite direction in the way 

of Jesus Christ who came to lead all of humanity back 

to God.  The story of the temptations of Jesus, where 

he was enticed to misuse his God-given powers for 

selfish purposes is well known.  In permitting himself 

to experience temptation Jesus gave us an example to 

follow when we come face to face with the human 

dilemma of choosing between good and evil.  We 

should draw comfort from the fact that our Savior 

knew what it felt like to be tempted and as a result, can 

sympathize with us in our weakness.   

     Lent is most definitely a time for new life in Christ.  

By joining Jesus in the desert of our hearts we can 

focus our attention on the things that really matter in 

life.  The voice of God is calling us home and we 

should make a conscious decision to serve the Lord 

and do what is pleasing to him.  While much focus has 

been placed on giving up things for Lent, perhaps we 

will be much more successful with our quest for 

Lenten renewal if we concentrate on returning to the 

things of God.  After all, if we accept what God offers 

us and follow the ways of Jesus, how can we go 

wrong?   
 

Have a blessed week, 

Fr. Mike 

Mass Schedule + Readings 
 

Saturday       March- 4     Weekday 
                           (Is 58:9b-14   Lk 5:27-32) 

5:00pm             John Cerulo Sr.  r/b  His Family 

 

Sunday       March- 5               1st Sunday of Lent 
                              (Gn 2:7-9; 3:1-7   Rom 5:12-19  or  5:12, 17-19   Mt 4:1-11)     

 9:00am            John Ricigliano     r/b  The Tkachuk  Family 
11:00am            Fred Hepp          r/b  Hennessy Family 

Monday       March- 6    Lenten Weekday 
                         (Lv 19:1-2,  11-18   Mt 25:31-46) 

                             Joseph Frammarino  r/b   Marie Schubel 

Tuesday       March- 7    St Perpetua – St Felicity 
                               (Is 55:10-11   Mt 6:7-15) 

 9:00am              Salvatore & Maria Teresa Triscari  
                          r/b The Family    
Wednesday   March- 8    St John of God 
                         (Jon 3:1-10   Lk 11:29-32) 

  9:00am             Special Intentions of Ryan Perpumpail 
                         r/b  His Parents 

Thursday      March- 9    St Frances of Rome 

                         (Est C:12, 14-16, 23-25  Mt 7:7-12)         No Mass  
Friday            March- 10     Lenten Weekday 
                                  (Ez 18:21-28  Mt 5:20-26)       
9:00am              Ultan Kerrigan     r/b   Brian & Colleen Schubel 

 

Saturday       March- 11    Lenten Weekday 
                               (Dt 26:16-19   Mt 5:43-48) 

 5:00pm           Anna Morin    r/b    Her Family 

 

Sunday        March- 12    2nd Sunday of Lent 
                    (Gn 12:1-4a   2 Tm 1:8b-10   Mt 17:1-9) 

 9:00am            Marisa Suarez   r/b  The Tkachuk family 
11:00am            Theresa Nugent  r/b   Her  Family 

 
 
 

     Sanctuary Candle… this week    

   Josephine Newman      r/b   Jean & John 
 

To dedicate a Sanctuary Candle in memory of or for the intention of a loved 
one, Please call the office @ 732-792-2270. The donation is $10.00. 
 

 
Prayer Chain Contacts: 
Patty Hileman    732-446-7651    Mary Costagliola   732-446-4255 

 
Please Keep in your prayers: 
The sick and the lonely, the safe return of our service men & 

women and for vocations to the priesthood and religious life. 
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STEWARDSHIP CORNERé 
Paying more attention to the things of God will lead us 
to treasures we could never find any other way.   
 

STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE REPORT 
 

February 26th  ï    $ 7,469.00 
Debt Reduction - $       41.00 
Churches in Eastern Europe - $376.00 

                   Thank you for your generosity and 
may God bless you for your support! 

 

 
 
 

ALTAR SERVER TRAINING 
A training for new Altar Servers is scheduled for 
Saturday, March 18 at 11:00AM.   Anyone in 
grade 4 and above is welcome to become an 
Altar Server.  It is a great way to help out at 
Mass.  There is a sign-up list on the table at the 
entrance of the Church.  Please sign up if you 
plan to attend the training so that we are sure to 
have materials for everyone.  Hope to see more 
of you at the training! 

****** 
 

WOMENôS RETREAT DAY 
Saturday, March 11   9:30AM ï 2:30PM 
Walking in the Dark and Living in the Light!  
Every one of us experiences both times of 
darkness and light in our lives.  Our retreat this 
year will explore and encourage reflection on 
our awareness of God’s presence in these 
moments.  Come join us for a day of peaceful 
surroundings and quiet reflection as we focus 
on our participation with Jesus, the Light of the 
World, as the way to maneuver these times.  
 Sr. Gerrie Muller, SSJ, Retreat Director at San 
Alfonso Retreat Center will be with us again this 
year as our presenter for the day.  Continental 
Breakfast and Lunch will be served.  There is 
no cost for the day but if youôd like to attend, 
it is important to sign up on the sheets in the 
vestibule to help us provide for refreshment 
for the day.  Questions?   Contact Carol Schulz 
at the Parish Office at (732) 792-2270 or e-mail 
to cschulzstjoseph@optonline.net.   

***** 
 

CHOCOLATE FOR LENT 
If you love chocolate, you’ll love 
“Chocolate for Lent.”  Back by 
popular demand, this study is 
based on the Oscar-nominated 

movie Chocolat and will run for five weeks from 
March 9/10 through April 6/7.  We are offering 
the sessions on Thursday Evenings at 7:30 pm 
and Friday Mornings at 10:00 am.  There is one 
requirement:  You will need to view the film 
prior to the sessions.  You will have to do this 
on your own prior to the first session.   Sign-up 
sheets can be found on the table in the 
vestibule.  

+Come and be part of this faith-filled and fresh 

approach to your Lenten Journey+ 
***** 

 

LENTEN SOUP & STATIONS OF THE CROSS 
Join us on Friday evenings during Lent for Soup 
& Stations.  This is an opportunity to come 
together for a simple meal of soup and bread as 
a reminder of how we are called to practice a 
simpler lifestyle during our Lenten journey.  
There is no cost to participate, but if you choose 
you may make a free will offering that will be 
used to help the poor in our area.  The meal 
begins at 6:30PM and Stations of the Cross will 
begin immediately following at 7:30PM where 
we once again reflect on the journey of Jesus to 
Calvary and its meaning for us today. 

***** 
 

"WHAT'S FOR LUNCH?" 
The Ladies of St. Joseph are 
holding a culinary demonstration 
with a local professional chef on 
Sunday, March 19th, from  

12:30 PM to 3:30 PM.   
A comforting lunch of hors d'oeuvres, salad, 
roast chicken, a variety of quiches, dessert as 
well as soda, coffee, tea, and water will be 
served.   BYOB is welcome.  Cost of ticket is 
$25 per person in advanced; $30 at the door.  
Gift baskets will be raffled off.  To make your 
reservation, contact Rosalie 732-490-5302 or 
rosaliefortunato@gmail.com. 

***** 

Lord Jesus, come into my heart this Lent 

and help me find renewal! 

mailto:cschulzstjoseph@optonline.net
mailto:rosaliefortunato@gmail.com
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BUILDING AND GROUNDS 
COMMITTEE  

The Building and Grounds 
Committee will be meeting on 
Monday – March 6 at 7:00 PM.  Any 
parishioner is welcome to come to 

meeting to find out more about how this 
committee works to keep our buildings and 
grounds in top shape.  For more information 
about the Building and Grounds Committee 
contact Tom P. at tom@tlpclimatecontrol.com or 
Tom B. at tbaber@moneymailer.com.   

***** 
 

FOOD COLLECTION 
Please remember that our food 
collections are held on the 1st and 3rd 
weekends of each month.   The next    

food collection will be on March 18/19.  Food 
items including frozen foods, paper goods and 
toiletries are very much appreciated.  If donating 
frozen foods, please place them in the freezer in 
the kitchen.   
Thanks for your generosity and support. 

***** 
 

LADIES OF ST. JOSEPH 
The Ladies of St. Joseph Will hold 

their monthly meeting this 

Tuesday, March 7 at 7:30 PM in 

the Parish Hall.  We invite all women of the Parish 

to come and be a part of our Parish women’s 

group.  Getting involved in our group is a great 

way to become active in the parish and meet 

other women of the parish.  Come and find out 

how you can help with our many parish activities.  

For more information about the Ladies of St. 

Joseph contact Jo Ann at 

jannkronenthal@gmail.com or 732-446-4326.  
***** 

 

BAPTISMS 
Just a reminder that we do not celebrate 
Baptisms during the Season of Lent.  Baptisms 
will resume after Easter.  Also, please 
remember that a Preparation Session is 
requires for Parents prior to Baptism.  To set up 
a date for Baptism or register for a preparation 
session, please contact the Parish Office.   

 
 
 

HELP WITH HOMELESS PROGRAM 
Thank you to everyone who has signed up to 
help with the Homeless Program!  We are still in 
need of volunteers to help.  You can volunteer 
to drive some of the participants on Sunday 
evening at 6:30PM from Freehold to our Parish.  
Or, you can volunteer to drive some of the 
participants from our parish back to Freehold at 
6:30AM on Monday morning.  Or, you can 
volunteer to stay with the homeless in the parish 
either from 6:30PM to Midnight or Midnight to 
6:30AM on Sunday evening.  Please consider 
helping with this worthwhile ministry.     

***** 
 

ST. JOSEPH READERSô CLUB 
The next book choice for the 
Readers’ Club is The Storied Life of 
AJ Fikry by Gabrielle Zevin.  “This 
novel has humor, romance, a touch 
of suspense, but most of all love--
love of books and bookish people 

and, really, all of humanity in its imperfect 
glory.” The next gathering of the Readers’ Club 
will be Wednesday, March 29 at 7:30 in the 
Parish Hall.  The theme for dinner is New 
England Dining.  Newcomers are welcome to 
join the group for a wonderful evening of great 
food and discussion. Don’t forget to RSVP your 
attendance to Fran at ambiofran@gmail.com.  

***** 
 

PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY 
The Prayer Shawl Ministry gathers to 
knit/crochet shawls that are given to those who 
are sick or going through difficulties in life.  The 
purpose of the shawl is to give encouragement 
and to allow the individual to be wrapped in the 
prayers of those who made the shawl.  
Especially in challenging times, it is good to 
know that we are not alone. If you knit or 
crochet you are welcome to join us.  We 
normally meet on the 2nd Wednesday of the 
month at 10:00AM – so we meet this 
Wednesday, March 8.  Come and check it out! 

***** 
 

 

Set your clocks ahead 1 hour on Saturday night, March 11 
before going to bed. 

mailto:tom@tlpclimatecontrol.com
mailto:tbaber@moneymailer.com
mailto:jannkronenthal@gmail.com
mailto:ambiofran@optonline.net
http://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=xGSVt8KG&id=AF27B18F06DE9193F7A46CF629A44634B7AD9BCA&q=Spring+Forward+Clip+Art&simid=608047248833250501&selectedIndex=32
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CHOIRS 
Come and join Choir.  You don’t have to be able 
to read music or think that you have the best 
voice in the world, there is room for you in choir.  
Children ages 6½ and up are invited to join the 
Children’s Choir.   Rehearsal for the Children’s 
Choir takes place on Thursdays at 5:00PM.     
Teens and adults are invited to join the 
Contemporary Choir.  Rehearsals for the 
Contemporary Choir takes place on Thursdays 
at 6:00PM.    For more information about any 
part of the Music Ministry contact Kristine at 
Kris0373@aol.com or 973-768-4184.    

***** 
 

 

A convenient way to donate is through online Parish 
Giving.  This is offered free of charge to you so that 
you may make donations by credit card or transfer 
from your checking account. Check it out at 
WWW.stjosephmillstone.org and click on 
ñContribute/Donateò then click on the link for 
Electronic Giving. You can then set up an account 
or choose a onetime donation without an account.  If 
you have any questions about this, please feel free 
to contact the Parish Office.   

***** 
 

SHOP AT AMAZON - SUPPORT THE PARISH 
If you shop on Amazon, you can help support the 
parish by designating St. Joseph Church as the charity 
you wish to support.  Eligible purchases will result in 
Amazon donating a portion to the parish.  You do have 
to designate St. Joseph Church, Millstone Twp. as 
your charity.  You also have to use the Amazon Smile 
site instead of the normal Amazon site.  It is the same 
merchandise and account as Amazon but it allows you 
to be connected by the Amazon Smile Program. To 
check it out go to http://smile.amazon.com/ch/22-
6103657 (a direct link) or go to our website and click 
the link.  Thanks for your support!    

***** 
 

DONATION STATEMENTS 
If you need a statement of donations for tax 
purposes, please send a self-addressed 
envelope to the parish office.     

****** 
 

STAY CONNECTED – “like us” on Facebook 
at St. Joseph Catholic Church Millstone Twp, 
NJ, visit our website at 
www.stjosephmillstone.org, or follow us on 
twitter @frmikestjoseph.   

 

FAITH TO MOVE MOUNTAINS 
Thank you to everyone who has made a pledge 
or donation to the Diocese of Trenton Faith To 
Move Mountains Campaign.  Parishioners have 
pledged $251,364.00 on our way to the 
$565,000.00 parish goal.  Please consider 
making a pledge to the campaign which will set 
up endowment funds to ensure the ongoing 
ministry of the Diocese.  Pledges can be made 
and take up to five years to complete.  Pledge 
cards can be found on the table at the entrance 
of the church.  If you have questions, please 
contact Fr. Mike.  Thank you again.   

***** 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

ČCalendar of Eventsċ 
  

Mar 5      Children’s Liturgy of the Word 

                Parish Food Collection 

Mar 6      7:00PM - Building & Grounds Committee  

Mar 7     6:00PM – 1st Reconciliation  

                                     for Monday 4:30PM Class 

               7:30PM – Ladies of St. Joseph Meeting 

Mar 8      9:30AM – Legion of Mary  

                10:00AM – Prayer Shawl Ministry 

Mar 9      5:00PM - Children’s Choir Practice 

                6:00PM – Choir Practice 

                7:30PM – Chocolate For Lent 

Mar 10    10:00AM – Chocolate For Lent 

                6:30PM – Lenten Soup Night 

                7:30PM – Stations of the Cross 

Mar 11    9:30AM – Women’s Retreat 

Mar 12    Hospitality Sunday 

Mar 14   6:00PM  - 1st Reconciliation  

                                   For Monday 6:30PM Class   

               7:30PM – Men’s Guild Meeting 

Mar 18    11:00AM – New Altar Server Training 

Mar 19    Parish Food Collection 

                Children’s Liturgy of the Word  

                12:30PM – “What’s For Lunch?”  

Mar 20    6:00PM – 1st Reconciliation  

                                      For Tuesday 4:30PM Class 

Mar 22    6:00PM – 1st Reconciliation  

                                      For Tuesday 6:30PM Class 

Mar 29    7:30PM – Readers’ Club Meeting 

 

  Let us praise God in all we do. 

 

mailto:Kris0373@aol.com
http://www.stjosephmillstone.org/
http://smile.amazon.com/ch/22-6103657
http://smile.amazon.com/ch/22-6103657
http://www.stjosephmillstone.org/


604   

PARISH INFORMATION 
Parish Office: 732-792-2270 

Office Hours: Mon-Fri 9:30AM – 2:30PM 

Mailing Address: 91 Stillhouse Road  

                                                         Millstone Twp, NJ  08510 

WWW.STJOSEPHMILLSTONE.ORG  
 

PARISH STAFF 
 

Rev. Michael P. Lang – Pastor 
frmikestjoseph@optonline.net 

 
Rob Folinus – Permanent Deacon 

Robstjoseph@optonline.net  

Chris Chandonnet, Permanent Deacon 
Chrisstjoseph@optonline.net 

Carol Schulz, Pastoral Associate 
CSchulzstjoseph@optonline.net  

Jean Semanchick, Parish Secretary & 
 Coordinator of Religious Education 

Jeanstjoseph@optonline.net  

Kristine Reide, Music Ministry Leader 
Kris0373@aol.com  

MASS TIMES 

 
 

Saturday Evening – 5:00 PM 

 

Sunday Morning – 9:00 AM & 11:00 AM 

 

Mon, Tues, Wed & Fri – 9:00AM 

 

Holy Days: as listed in the bulletin 

 

Confessions: After the 5:00 PM Mass on  

               Saturday or by appointment.   

 
BAPTISM – The Sacrament of Baptism is normally celebrated on the 1st and 3rd Sunday of the month 
at 12:30 PM.  Parents are asked to register for a Baptism Preparation Session prior to the Baptism.  
Baptisms must be scheduled in advance by calling the Parish Office.  Sponsors must obtain Sponsor 
forms from their home parish – Sponsors must be active practicing Catholics.  The Sacrament of 
Baptism is not celebrated during the Season of Lent.   
 
Marriage – Diocesan policy requires that arrangements for Marriage be made one (1) year in 
advance of the wedding.  Refer any questions to the Pastor.   
 
Sick Calls – Please contact the Parish Office when someone is seriously ill requiring a visit by a 
Priest.  If someone is unable to attend Mass on a regular basis and would like to receive Communion 
please call the Parish Office 
 
Registration – We are glad you are here and want you to feel like a full member of the parish.  
Registering as a parishioner helps us to know who you are and to stay in touch.  Registration is 
required for sponsor forms. 
 
Sponsor Certificates – This is a form required to be a Godparent or Sponsor for Confirmation.  To 
receive a form, the following is required: -Be a registered, active (attends Mass) member of the parish 
(for at least 6 months); be at least 16 years of age; must have completed the Sacraments of Baptism, 
Eucharist and Confirmation; If married, have a valid marriage within the Church.   

 

http://www.stjosephmillstone.org/
mailto:frmikestjoseph@optonline.net
mailto:Robstjoseph@optonline.net
mailto:Chrisstjoseph@optonline.net
mailto:CSchulzstjoseph@optonline.net
mailto:Jeanstjoseph@optonline.net
mailto:Kris0373@aol.com

